May 1, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:
This letter is further to the request for lighting in Lafond.

I am including some information that may be pertinent in helping with the decision making for this

request. Over the years we have heen experiencing more crime on the north end of Lafond. This s, we
believe, in part because the lighting in this area is insufficient. We, as residents, have added more lights
in our yards to prevent such occurrences but still have areas where the lighting could be improved. The
most recent event led us to contact the local RCMP detachment to report theft of fuel. Constabte Nairn
had agreed that a light on this end of Lafond would be more of a deterrent to criminals. Please consider

this request seriously as we have been targeted an several occasions other than the aforementioned
incident.

Thank you

Darlene and Roland Brousseau

780-614-2087
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October 29, 2012
To Whom it May Concern:

| am writing to request that a street light be erected by the NW Corner of our lot. There is an existing
power pole near this end of the property. The land description is as follows:

Plan 1211NY, Block2, Lot For SE5 57 10 4

The neighbor(s) that may be affected by this lighting are:

Jeremy and Charmaine Gray located at the following land description: %U - S e g 0w of !,H-%f\

Please accept the signatures below as indications that there are no objections to the installation of the
light at this location.
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Jeferﬁy Gray Charmaine Gray
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Paul and Kathy Lafreniere located at the following land description: S - 5 =10 (Dot AATh .

Please accept the signatures below as indications that there are no objections to the installation of the
light at this location.

o .
F
Paul Lafreniere Kathy Lafreniere
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Respectfully,

Roland and Darlene Brousseau



